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Dear Lewis County School Stakeholders,

At the September 13 board of education meeting, the Lewis County Board of Education voted
unanimously to revise our LC Guidance for PS-12 Operations for In-person Learning document. This
revision includes wearing a face mask inside our school buildings so long as our county is in the “red”
status according to the Kentucky Department of Public Health incidence map. The approved revised
guidance changes the masks requirement to recommend when the map status is orange, yellow, or
green for three consecutive days. Masks will only be required again should the county return to red
status.

This decision was made based on our current incidence rate (100+) as well as parent and staff surveys.
The survey indicated 66% of parents and 70% of staff thought that requiring masks all the time or
requiring masks when the county has a red status was our best option.

Additionally, the board authorized the creation of two positions to assist in contact tracing and to better
communicate with parents about potential contacts in a timely manner.

Based on the Kentucky Department of Public Health quarantine guidelines, students wearing a mask will
help keep quarantine numbers as low as possible and keep students in class. In a time where our
country is more divided than ever, everyone agrees that our students learn best through in person
instruction.

Thank you to everyone who has shown patience and understanding to all our staff as we continue to
navigate through this ever changing pandemic.

R ctfully with Lion Pride,

i

mie Weddington
Superintendent
Lewis County Schools

P.O. Box 159 Vanceburg, KY 41179
Phone: 606.796.2811 | Fax: 606.796.3081
www.lewis.kyschools.us




